
Our Ref: 139 15 

 

5th October 2015 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As a member of the Gifted & Talented Cohort, your son is invited to take part in the prestigious 

Athenaeum Debates on TUESDAY 6th OCTOBER. He will be provided with lunch and a tour of the 

antiquated books at the Athenaeum Club. After the Debating sessions, we will make a short walk 

to Liverpool Town Hall, where we will be given a guided tour of some of the historic areas of the 

building. We will be accompanied by John Foulkes MBE, a governor of St Margaret’s and long 

serving member of the Athenaeum Club. 

Students should meet near the Athenaeum (outside Primark) at 9:50 am and will be dismissed 

from the Town Hall at approximately 3:30 pm. If they would prefer to travel from St Margaret’s, 

this can be arranged. 

There is no charge for this excursion, but students are required to wear full school uniform. 

If you would like your son to take part, please complete the form below and return it upon arrival 

at the Athenaeum. Should you wish to discuss the excursion further, please contact me at school 

on 0151 427 1825, or via email at mevans@stmargaretsacademy.com . 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss M Evans 

Gifted & Talented Co-ordinator, KS3 History Co-ordinator 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip- G&T Athenaeum Debates 6th October 2015 

 
Name: __________________________________________    Form: _________ 
 

I give permission for my son to take part in the excursion to the Athenaeum. 

 
Signed: _________________________________________ Parent/Carer  Date: __________ 

 

mailto:mevans@stmargaretsacademy.com

